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Improvement Study from MD 97 to I-95
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James Blake High School 
(Cafeteria)

300 Norwood Road 
Silver Spring, MD 20905

WHEN:WHERE:

Thursday, 
March 19, 2015

5:30 PM to 8:00 PM
There will be no 

presentation.

*Snow Date – Thursday, March 26, 2015
Meeting will be held on snow date if county public schools are closed or 
if the county’s snow emergency plan is in effect.

MD 28/MD 198 Corridor Improvement Study
from MD 97 to I-95

Attend the Alternative Public Workshop!

Lawrence J. Hogan, Jr., Governor
Boyd K. Rutherford, Lt. Governor 

Pete K. Rahn, Acting Secretary 
Melinda B. Peters, Administrator

QR Code
Link to 

Project Page



MD 28/MD 198 Corridor 
Improvement Study from MD 97 to I-95

The Maryland State Highway Administration (SHA) and the Federal Highway Administration invite interested persons 
to attend an Alternatives Public Workshop for the MD 28/ MD 198 Corridor Improvement Study from MD 97 to I-95 in 
Montgomery and Prince George’s counties.

The purpose of the study is to improve local traffic safety and operations for motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians 
traveling along the MD 28/MD 198 corridor and across intersecting roads while maintaining access; and to preserve the 
rural and suburban quality of life by addressing traffic issues while considering local planning visions and state growth 
policies for communities along the corridor. 

The Alternatives Public Workshop will present maps and other exhibits of the preliminary alternatives under 
consideration, traffic data, and potential environmental impacts. The meeting will provide an opportunity for study team 
members to hear your project-related comments, explain the project planning process, present the Purpose and Need 
Statement, and share the preliminary findings of the study. You may arrive at any time during Workshop hours and walk 
through at your own pace. There will be no formal presentation.

For additional information, visit www.roads.maryland.gov and click on Projects and Studies, SHA Projects Page, 
Montgomery County, Pre-Construction and MD 28 (Norbeck Road)/MD 198 (Spencerville Road)  or use the QR 
code on the reverse side.

Alternatives Public Workshop, March 19, 2015

The MD Relay Service can assist teletype users at 7-1-1. Persons requiring assistance to participate, such 
as an interpreter for hearing/speech disabilities or assistance with the English language, should contact Ms. 
Danielle Black by March 12.
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